
December 20, 2023 

 

 

As 2023 draws to a close, I'd like to thank all of you that helped to make 

this year a success. The League has accomplished a lot this year and we 

should all be proud of what we have achieved.  I look forward to 2024 

and the new challenges as we continue to grow in the community.   

 

Wishing all of you a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Semper Fi! 

 

See you next year! 

 

 

Susie 
 


